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Our parent meeting for Pictured Rocks is scheduled
for Tuesday, May 7th at 5:00 pm in the Commons.
This meeting is mandatory for all students and
chaperones who are attending the trip. We will be
going over the trip itinerary, packing list, menu, etc.
We are looking forward to meeting with you. There
will also be a meeting for chaperones immediately
following

MSTEP begins this week. 6th graders will be taking
the MSTEP on: 

April 11th (Math). 
April 16th and 18th (ELA) 

It is important that students are well rested, eat
breakfast, arrive at school on time, bring a snack,
and have their laptop fully charged and bring
earbuds or head phones each day. If possible,
please refrain from scheduling appointments on
these days. We appreciate your support. Thank
you!

U N I T  4 :  M a n a g i n g  R e l a t i o n s h i p s  &  S o c i a l  C o n f l i c t

W e e k  o f  A p r i l  2  -  R e s o l v i n g  C h a l l e n g i n g  C o n f l i c t s

S u m m a r y
I n  t h i s  w e e k ’ s  l e s s o n ,  y o u r  c h i l d  w i l l  t h i n k  t h r o u g h  d i f f e r e n t
w a y s  t o  r e s o l v e  a  c o n f l i c t  a n d  c h o o s e  t h e  o n e  t h e y  t h i n k  i s  b e s t .

Q u e s t i o n
A s k  y o u r  c h i l d  w h y  t h e y  t h i n k  d i f f e r e n t  c o n f l i c t s  n e e d  d i f f e r e n t
s o l u t i o n s .  T e l l  y o u r  c h i l d  a b o u t  a  t i m e  w h e n  y o u  h a d  t o  t h i n k
a b o u t  t h e  b e s t  w a y  t o  s o l v e  a  c o n f l i c t .  W h a t  d i d  y o u  t h i n k
a b o u t ?  D i d  i t  w o r k  o u t  i n  t h e  e n d ?

W e e k  o f  A p r i l  8  -  M a k i n g  A m e n d s

S u m m a r y
I n  t h i s  w e e k ’ s  l e s s o n ,  y o u r  c h i l d  w i l l  l e a r n  w a y s  t o  m a k e  a m e n d s
a n d  r e s t o r e  a  r e l a t i o n s h i p  t h e y  m a y  h a v e  h a r m e d .

Q u e s t i o n
T e l l  y o u r  c h i l d  a b o u t  a  t i m e  y o u  h a d  t o  m a k e  a m e n d s  w i t h
s o m e o n e .  W h a t  d i d  y o u  d o  t o  r e p a i r  t h e  h a r m ?

P I C T U R E D  R O C K S  T R I P  M E E T I N G     



W W W . C H A T F I E L D S C H O O L . O R G

Students with a cumulative GPA of 3.5 or higher have
been invited to apply to Chatfield's National Junior
Honor Society. The material was sent home with
students last week. Please let Mrs. Wolinski know if
you have any questions. 

We are excited to celebrate all of the hard work put forth by
our students during the 3rd quarter. Fun Friday is this Friday.
We will leave school to go to Urban Air by 12:00 pm and return
by 2:30 pm. A pizza lunch will be served at Chatfield before
we leave. Concessions will be open if students wish to
purchase items. 

N O  S C H O O L
A p r i l  2 9 t h
M a y  2 4 - 2 7 t h  
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